
June 2022  

Hello, Servant of God, Calvary greetings from the Youngsters for Christ team to you. 

We hope you are well in the lord more so keeping safe from Covid19. We are so glad to 
share with you the goodness of the Lord here in Kenya, especially from here in Kibera 
Slum where we have to continue to see the Amazing works of the Lord through our 
noble outreach programs. 2022 has been with many challenges but the lord has Kept 
us going with the mission work. 

We want to thank you so much for the way you have continued to stand with us as 
youngsters for Christ team and thank you for choosing us to be one among others in 
the oncoming marathon that will support or encourage the programs we do here. 
 

  

With so little funds, we have been able to impact children through our feeding program 
outreach and the older persons with face masks. With this, we have been able to find 
an opportunity to share with so many about the love of Jesus Christ and we have many 
that have come to give their lives and hearts to Jesus Christ. 

  

In Need of Shoes for Children! 

Many times have come across children who have 
been injured or cut and have tried to help some 
of them in a small way as you can see in the 
photo. 

  
As Youngsters for Christ Team want to continue 
presenting the gospel to boys and girls here in 
the slums by helping them get a pair of shoes to 
wear as a gift, especially to those who have 
never got a shoe in their lifetime.  



 

The shoe will represent the love of Jesus and care for a child. We need the hope of 
Christ more than ever before.  

We desire to gift at least 70 with a pair of shoes. Help us reach this goal through your 
donations and gifts.  

For $15 we will get a child a per of shoes and a meal.  

A gift of love shared or given in kindness goes a long way and it means so much, 
especially to the receiver sharing and especially to those in need.  

 

IT IS OUR PRAYERS AND HOPE THAT ALL WILL GO WELL IN THE COMING EVENT TO 
THE GLORY OF GOD, 

 
Regards, 
 
Samuel Njiru 
 

 
 
Youngsters for Christ Team 
Address :  P.O. Box 2468 - 00202, K.N.H  Nairobi, Kenya 
Phone: + 254 722 796 678 
Email: sammynjiru@gmail.com | info@youngsters4christ.org 
Website:  www.youngsters4christ.org    
 
Impacting a life today, positively for a better tomorrow! 
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